HARYANA GOVERNMENT
HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

NOTIFICATION

No. 28/67/2008-1HR-I - It is hereby notified that the half day (After Noon) of the 15 January,

2024 (Monday) shall be observed as @ Public Holiday for all employees of

Departments/Boards/Corporations of Haryana Government situated in Chandigarh on account of

“Nagar Kirtan” in connection with Parkash Utsav of Shri Guru Gobind Singh Ji.

Dated, Chandigarh (Sanjeev Kaushal)
the 12.01.2024 Chief Secretary to Government, Haryana
No. 28/67 /2008-1HR-1 Dated, Chandigarh, the 13.01.2024

A copy, each, is forwarded to the following for information and necessary action;-

All the Additional Chief Secretaries & Principal Secretaries to Government, Haryana.

All the Heads of Departments in Haryana.

The Commissioner Ambala, Hisar, Rohtak, Gurugram, Karnal and Faridabad Divisions,

Registrar Punjab and Haryana High Court, Chandigarh.

All the Deputy Commissioners in the State.

6. All the Managing Directors/Chief Administrators of Boards/Corporations in Haryana.
Director General, Information & Public Relations Haryana for giving vide publicity.

8. The Controller, Printing and Stationery Department, Haryana for publication in the Haryana
Ordinary Gazette.

9. State informatics Officers, National Informatics Centre, 9t Floor, Haryana Civil Secretariat,
Chandigarh for putting this notification on website.

(atpat Gy
Superintendent, Human Resources-I,

for Chief Secretary to Government, Haryang,
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